PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to the Nebraska Hospital-Medical Liability Act, the
Nebraska Department of Insurance will conduct a public hearing concerning the surcharge

contribution rates of qualified health care providers to the Nebraska Excess Liability Fund for the
year 2023.

The hearing will be held on November 18, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. at the offices of the
Department of Insurance, 1313 Farnam Street, Omaha, Nebraska, 68102. Parties who wish to

attend via Webex should contact Laura Arp at laura.arp@nebraska.gov before November 16,
2022 to be included.
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Dated this 77 day of (Jerogae 20 °.
ERIC DUNNING /
Nebraska Department of Insufance





